
 

 

April 23, 2020 

Home, Garden & Lifestyle Show Exhibitors 

RE:  2020 Show Cancelled 

Due to the current COVID-19 crisis, it has been decided by the Builders & Remodelers 
Association Board of Directors that the 2020 Home, Garden & Lifestyle Show rescheduled for 
June 6 & 7, 2020 will be cancelled for this year. 

You have two options with regards to your booth fees paid to BRAG Ann Arbor.  Please select 
your preferred option and return to us no later than May 31, 2020.  If no response is received by 
this date we will move your booth fees to the 2021 show.  No refunds will be given after May 
31st.  You may fax to 734.996.1008 or email to ​asalemi@bragannarbor.com​.  

� Please retain my booth from the 2020 HGLS and transfer my fees and location to the 
2021 HGLS scheduled for March 20 & 21, 2021.  No additional booth fees will be due 
for 2021.  

� Please refund my booth fees and release my booth location from the 2020 HGLS. 

Please note that refunds and transfers pertain to booth fees only.  Advertising costs will not be 
refunded or transferred as the book was published and distributed in March, 2020.  You may 
elect to purchase advertising for the 2021 show towards the end of this year. 

If you elect to receive a refund for this year’s show, you may still exhibit in the 2021 show 
however you may not be able to retain the same space if it is sold to another exhibitor. 

Company Name:   __________________________________________________________  

 

Address:  _________________________________________________________________
 

Sincerely, 

 

Andrea L. Salemi 
Builders & Remodelers Association of Greater Ann Arbor 
Email:  ​asalemi@bragannarbor.com 
Phone: (734)996-0100 
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